
 
 

 
 

TOWN OF NASHVILLE 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING AND AGENDA 

 
Due notice is hereby given that the Mayor Brenda Brown has called a Special Meeting (Work 
Session) of the Town Council to be held on Wednesday, January 25, 2023, beginning at 9:30 
AM in the Town Council Chambers, 114 W. Church Street, Nashville. 
 
The Council will review and discuss the following items: 

 
1. A presentation from Enterprise Fleet Services for leasing police cars and other town 

vehicles. 
 

2. Nashville Police Department providing a school resource officer at the Nashville 
Elementary School. 

 
3. Discuss funding for the Barnes Street streetscape project. 
 

Please contact Lou Bennett, Town Clerk, with any questions at 459-4511, ext. 221 or via email at 
Lou.bennett@townofnashvillenc.gov   
 
 

       Lou Bennett 
    Nashville Town Clerk 
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